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We ask that our families: 

• Use the marked entrance and exit doors 

• Wash your hands and your child’s hands upon entering  

• Arrive no earlier than 10 minutes prior to your child’s class 

• Stay home if you or your child are not feeling well 

 

Mask Policy: 

• Due to the Dane County Mask Mandate, masks are required for ages 2 and up. This mandate is 

in effect until Oct. 8th. As always, we will continue to monitor community transmission and the 

recommendations put forth by the CDC. If the Mask Mandate is lifted, we will reevaluate our 

mask policy. 

 

Our cleaning protocol: 

• Cleaning of lobby and studio after each class. Special attention paid to frequently touched or 

used areas. Barres will be wiped down after each use 

• Multiple bottles of hand sanitizer in our lobby and in the studio 

• Sanitizing of props after each use 

 

Other points to mention: 

• Medical grade air purifiers in studio and lobby 

 

 

 


